
SAVE THE DATE
Newton Parks, Recreation and Culture invites you to attend an

upcoming VIRTUAL meeting to discuss project updates on 
Athletic Field Improvements at Albemarle, Burr School & McGrath Park

Project Update meeting: Monday, March 25th, 2024 at 6PM

Register in advance for this webinar below or scan the QR Code:
https://newtonma-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AC-vlRQVR62B7Vts8v4fHg

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar.

For more details on Parks, Recreation and Culture Projects, please visit our webpage at: 
www.newtonma.gov/parkprojects

Please email us with input, questions or concerns at: athleticfields@newtonma.gov

https://newtonma-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AC-vlRQVR62B7Vts8v4fHg
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.newtonma.gov%2Fparkprojects&data=05%7C01%7Clpdemorizi%40newtonma.gov%7C733c24abda854fed592308da95a0e8d3%7C2a3929e0ccb54fb381402e2562c90e96%7C0%7C0%7C637986815571151113%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FZPbDiH7ry13sGs6V1DJnE8DJX1vFMW6n0GO%2FaYhpt4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:athleticfields@newtonma.gov
peterko
Received

peterko
Posted


	Slide 1: SAVE THE DATE   Newton Parks, Recreation and Culture invites you to attend an upcoming VIRTUAL meeting to discuss project updates on  Athletic Field Improvements at Albemarle, Burr School & McGrath Park  Project Update meeting: Monday, March 25th

